
Sandown Fire Department Board of Engineers Meeting 

9-January-2024 

 

Present 

Chief Michael Devine  Deputy Chief Dave Farrar Deputy Chief Chris Poole 

Captain Jon Goldman  Lieutenant Steve Winter 

Lieutenant Kate Winter  Lieutenant Perla Gilman 

 

Absent 

Lieutenant Mark Van Auken Captain Kevin Major  

 

Chief Devine called the meeting to order at 18:09 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.  

The board reviewed the most recent draft of the reimbursement policy for the Board of Engineers, 

Firefighter’s and EMT’s. The discussion was focused on minimum requirements for attendance and call 

response as well as training requirements for Engineer’s and Officers. Suggestions were made on 

changes in all these areas to the policy from all in attendance. Captain Goldman was going to 

incorporate those into the next draft and resend the policy to the Board for review at the next meeting.  

There was no other business to attend to at this meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 19:01.  

Submitted by Deputy Chief Dave Farrar 

 

 

 

 


